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November 14, 2007

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250
records@wutc.wa.gov
Re:
UT-063038: Level 3 Communications, LLC’s Answer to WITA’s 
Petition for Administrative Review

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On behalf of Level 3 Communications, LLC, please find enclosed an Answer to the Washington Independent Telephone Association’s (“WITA”) Petition for Administrative Review concerning the Initial Order issued in the above-referenced proceeding.

An original and seven (7) copies of this Answer are enclosed for filing.  Also included is a diskette with an electronic copy of this filing in both .pdf and .doc formats.  This filing was also submitted to the Records office via e-mail.  Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy of the Answer and return it in the attached self-addressed, stamped envelope.  Please contact the undersigned if the Commission has any questions regarding this filing. 

Respectfully submitted,

Tamar E. Finn

Edward W. Kirsch

Frank G. Lamancusa

Counsel for Level 3 Communications, LLC

Enclosure

cc:
Service List
